
 

 

 

 

FINANCE AND OPERATIONS MEETING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater 

Area Public Schools has cancelled the Finance and Operations meeting on Tuesday, November 

9, 2021 at 4:00 pm. due to no agenda items. The Finance and Operations meeting was to be 

held virtually. 

 

 

Posted:  November 9, 2021 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant 

Stillwater Area Public Schools 


